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A Christmas Message 
There is a really happy and productive buzz through school as 
children are having their special, end of term Enrichment 
Morning. There are festive crafts galore, friendship bracelet 
weaving, sculpting willow stars, pizza making, saltdough 
decorations and kite flying to name a few. Pre-school have just 
taught me how to say ‘Merry Christmas’ using Makaton! A 
lovely end to what has been, at times, a very challenging year.  

 

 

I would like to extend my 
thanks to our wonderful staff 
team as they have supported 
our children in returning to a 
more normal term - ensuring 
children’s progress in 
academic areas and in their 
wellbeing. Thanks also to all 
of you for your understanding 
and the endless testing we 
have asked you to do! I have 
enjoyed getting to know you 
all over the past year. 
I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you all a 
very Merry Christmas and a 
happy and healthy 2022. 
 

 

  

Festive fun 

  
 

   
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary


    

   

 
 

  

              
 

              
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

As part of their ‘Fighting Fit’ topic, Year 2 looked at the work 
of the graffiti artist Keith Haring. They created their own 
pictures in the same style. These are really vibrant and 
energetic pictures year 2 – well done! 

 
 

 



         
       

I have heard that there are still places on these Holiday Activity 
Clubs. If your child qualifies for free School meals then they are 
eligible for a place. 



Dates for the Diary 
 

January 2022  
 

Tuesday 4th School re-opens 

Sometime in 
early January 
depending on 
Government 
guidelines 

Re-scheduling of EYFS and KS1 Nativity 
performances. 
 

 

  

Many thanks from the Royal British Legion 
Our school raised £232.20 through the sale of poppies and 

merchandise – thank you everyone! 
 

 
 

 



 

 


